
01-17-18 KLAS Users’ Group Officers’ Meeting Notes 

Attendees: 

Craig Hayward, North Carolina LBPH, President 

Chandra Thornton, Palm Beach County Library Talking Books, Vice President 

Erin Pawlus, Arizona Talking Book Library, Secretary 

Andrea Callicutt, Keystone Systems 

 

Registration Deadline and Numbers 

An e-mail reminder was sent out to the group with information about early bird 
registration.  The officers checked the number of people who have already 
registered.  Craig will also send out an e-mail announcing that the overview 
schedule is available on the KLAS Users website. 

 

Accommodations Update 

There have been no reported issues at this time.   

 

Updates from Committees 

Logistics:  There are currently two speakers who are under consideration for the 
reception.  At the officers’ meeting, we also discussed an e-mail that came in last 
night that contained information about a possible keynote speaker.  Caterers are 
starting to get back with proposals.  

Programming: Mostly all programming slots have been filled in.  An e-mail was sent out 
to the listserv looking for additional ignite sessions.  Committee members will 
write session descriptions and review them at the next meeting. 

 

Officers’  Missive 

Craig will write the next missive.  The officers discussed important topics that should be 
included.   



 

KLAS Trivia – Comments and Thoughts 

Rules for the KLAS Quiz will be announced to the group.  A prize drawing will take place 
for individuals who chimed in with a correct answer.  We will aim for a question 
every two weeks. 

 

2018 Julie Klauber Award  

The officers helped to put together a timeline for the nomination process, which will be 
sent to the Julie Klauber Award Committee for review. 

 

Next Meeting Date 

2/14/18 at 2:00 Eastern 

 

 

 

 


